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VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

2017 Cap and Trade Compliance Plan (“Application”) 
Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number EB-2016-0300 
Response to Comments                                                                   
 

Pursuant to the Board’s Decision and Order dated September 21, 2017, Enbridge Gas 
Distribution provides the following in response to comments submitted by BOMA on the Draft 
Rate and Accounting Orders EGD filed on October 5, 2017 and updated on October 18, 2017. 

EGD understands the comments from BOMA indicating that additional wording description could 
be included to assist in interpreting a definition of Cap and Trade charges and whether they are 
subject to certain riders.   

With further time required to review such wording considerations, EGD proposes to consider 
potential additional wording which could address BOMA’s comments for inclusion into EGD’s 
next EB-2017-0086, 2018 Rate Proceeding and Draft Rate Order and associated rate schedules 
which are scheduled to be produced and approved by December 15, 2017. 

This letter has been filed through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System (RESS) 
and will be available on the Enbridge website at www.enbridgegas.com/ratecase. 

Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Kevin Culbert 
Manager Regulatory Policy and Strategy 

 
 

cc: Mr. D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 
 All Interested Parties EB-2016-0300 (via email) 
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